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OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL 

Princes Highway Corridor 
Upgrade  
Roundabout upgrades, Mount Gambier 

We are upgrading the Princes Highway Corridor, from 
Meningie to the South Australian/Victorian border, to 
improve long term safety and efficiency for all road users. 

The $190 million Princes Highway Corridor program is jointly 
funded by the Australian (80%) and South Australian (20%) 
governments. 

What’s happening 
We are upgrading the roundabout at the intersection of Wehl Street 
North and Jubilee Highway West. 

How this affects you
Works are continuing with traffic restrictions in place when required to 
keep everyone safe. This may include onsite traffic controllers to help 
manage the flow of traffic.  

Works requiring the temporary closure of the northern access to 
and from Jubilee Highway West and Wehl Street North have been 
rescheduled. This is due to a programming change as a result of 
the inclement weather in late 2023.  

Works are continuing, with temporary road closures in place from 
March 2024, with advance notice to be provided.

For further information: 
• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/Princes
• Contact the project team via DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au
• Call 1300 794 880

When 

Works will continue until 
April 2024, weather 
permitting. 

Hours of operation 

6.30am – 6pm 
Monday to Saturday 

Where 

Wehl Street North 
Roundabout, Jubilee 
Highway West (Princes 
Highway) 
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